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The future to be considered at Lifetree Café  

	The trends that will affect how people live in the future will be explored at Lifetree Café this coming Wednesday (Feb. 5).

The program, entitled News From the Future: A Futurist Gives a Sneak Peek, will feature a filmed interview with Thomas Frey,

senior futurist at the DaVinci Institute.

?There's an ongoing fear about the future,? according to Frey, who encourages people to be aware of developments shaping their

futures. ?The future will happen, so let's be engaged so we can take advantage of the opportunities. This is a wonderful time to be

alive.?

Participants will hear about key developments that Frey predicts will significantly change daily life in the coming decades.

The program will run from 7 to 8 p.m., and admission is free. Snacks and beverages will be available.

Lifetree Café is at St. James' Anglican Church, 6025 Old Church Rd., in Caledon East.

Lifetree Café is a place where people gather for conversation about life and faith in a casual coffeehouse-type setting.

Questions about Lifetree may be directed to Mark Tiller at 905-584-8506 or mark.lifetree@gmail.com
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